Nursery Newsletter 26.03.21

Dates/times for Diary

Last day of Spring term: 31/3/21
First day of Summer term: 19/4/21

Tutorial Day:30/04/21 Bank Holiday: 03/05/21 Half term: 28/05/21

Reading Books



Please make sure you return the books you receive from our class library. We want to ensure that we keep these books on rotation and give all the children an opportunity to borrow a range of books from our classes.

Reading home challenge:

Can your child listen to stories with increasing attention and recall and remember parts of the story?

Our Week

This week, we have continued to learn about space looking at the different planets and our solar system. We have been really creative this week and the children have made aliens in a flying saucer using various resources. We have also been looking at rhyme which the children have really enjoyed. We have been identifying rhyming words in our book of the week called 'Here Come the Aliens' and we made rhyming silly soup for the aliens to have for their lunch!

The children have had a great time since being back at school and we hope you all have a great half term break!



Maths

This week in maths, we have been learning to match different amounts to the corresponding number. We have been using our counting strategies to help us count.



Maths home challenge:

Can you build a tower at home using building bricks or blocks? Can you count all the bricks?

When you have counted how many bricks you have used, you might like to find that number on some number cards.

Spare Clothes

If your child has borrowed spare clothes from the nursery, could you please kindly return them as our supplies are very low at the moment.

We also ask if parents could kindly donate any unwanted socks, pants, knickers, tights and trousers. This would be greatly appreciated.

Many thanks,

The Nursery Team

Ladybird - Ned Symes, Gina Collingridge

Butterfly - Anastasia Owusu, Jodie Speer

Jaci Doherty working throughout both classrooms

